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Sir,

I am directed to inform you it has "been decided 
that the provisions of the "Regulations under which 
commissions in the Regular Army may be obtained by 
university candidates" should be extended to include 
commissions in the Royal Corps of Signals.

The academic qualifications required of a 
Candidate will temporarily be the same as those required 
for a commission in the Royal Artilier;/- pending an issue 
of revised regulations.

The required attachment to a regular unit will be 
undergone with a unit of the Royal Corps of Signals.

I am to ask that you will be good enough to give 
this decision every possible publicity at the University 
and to forward to this office the names of any candidates 
who may register for the Royal Corps of Signals.

I am,
Sir,

Your obedient Servant,

The Principal,
McGill University, 

Montreal, 
Canada.

Director of Staff Duties,
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